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To the University Community:
  

Today I met with a group of students who held a peaceful march on the Statesboro Campus. I continue to be impressed with the student
leaders and how they are approaching tense situations with maturity and conviction. We had a meaningful and productive conversation. I
heard their concerns and they heard that the University is taking their concerns seriously. We are a university that respects all people and
values diversity and inclusion. As we work through these challenging situations together, it’s crucial we maintain a respectful posture and
listen. Today was a positive step forward and we will continue the dialogue.

  
Shelley C. Nickel
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